
Admissions Policy 

All pupils attending Cribden House School have an Education, Health and Care 
Plan.  As a Local Authority maintained Special School, we are governed by the 
admission arrangements laid down by Lancashire County Council.  

Any enquiries regarding this matter should be directed to the Inclusion Service. 
 

 


